From: He Hong & Wei Ding

Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 3:55 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: My Objection about City Files# D02-21009 & SUB-21-0003 (D03-21003)
Importance: High

Hello, the City Clerk
I'm the resident of 38 Anglin Dr, Richmond Hill LAE 3M5.

Thank you for your letter regarding City Files# D02-21009 and SUB-21-0003 (D03-21003). I’'m writing this
mail to state that my family and | STRONGLY OPPQOSE this proposal.

1. The density of new houses is too high, destroying the harmony and style of the entire
community.

2. The surrounding roads and facilities cannot satisfy so many new residents.

3. The developer is profitable obviously, they only want to greedily make more money.
If this plan is approved, it will seriously harm the quality of life and the tranquil environment of
surrounding residents. We hope the government could carefully review this case and seriously consider

our concern.

The above is the consensus of our family. Thank you for taking the time to review the case. Kindly let me
know if any further information required.

Yours Sincerely,
Wei DING
38 Anglin Dr, RH
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